
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 1, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Joey Aebig 
BC Egg Marketing Board 
250 32160 South Fraser Way 
Abbotsford, BC 
V2T 1W5 
 
Dear Mr. Aebig: 
 
Re:  Evaluation of Quota Exchange 
 
Loewen Kruse, Chartered Professional Accountants observed the quota exchange process 
on June 1, 2022.  During our observation, nothing came to our attention that led us to believe 
that the Provincial Quota Exchange Rules were not followed. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
LOEWEN KRUSE 

 
C. Braun, CPA 
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